
The study is being undertaken in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule ‘C’ projects, as per the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (March 2023), which is approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.   

Notice of Collection of Personal Information: Personal information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act and will be used 
in the assessment process. With exception of personal information, all comments shall become part of the public records. Questions about this collection 
should be directed to the Project Manager listed above.  

Notice of Public Meeting 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study  

for Killarney Municipal Wharf Improvements 

The Municipality of Killarney has initiated a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 

(Class EA) study to improvements to municipal wharf located at 21 Channel Street South in 

the Village of Killarney. This study is being initiated to address its deteriorating condition and 

to improve its resilience to elevated lake water levels.  

The study is being conducted as a “Schedule C” project under the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment (March 2023), which is approved under the Ontario 

Environmental Assessment Act. Through this Class EA process, the Project Team will evaluate alternative solutions and 

designs to select a recommended design, all in consultation with the public and regulatory agencies. An Environmental Study 

Report (ESR) documenting the entire study process will be available for public review at the end of the study.  

The study is currently in Phase 3 (Alternative Designs) of the Class EA process.  

Public Meeting  

A Public Meeting is being held to provide an update on 

the project and to present the recommended alternative 

design concept. 

The meeting will be held at the following date, time and 

location:  

• Wednesday, August 30, 2023 

• 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

• Veteran’s Memorial Hall, 58 Charles St. 

The meeting will be conducted in an open house format.  

For More Information 

Project notices and other information (including the slides 

for the previous public meeting) are available for 

download and review on the project webpage:  

http://municipalityofkillarney.ca/municipal-wharf/ 

A description of the recommended alternative design 

concept will be posted to the project webpage in advance 

of the public meeting. 

The meeting display boards will also be made available on the project website.  

Comments on the recommended design concept and other material presented at the meeting  

are requested by September 13, 2023. 

If you have questions, comments or wish to be added to the project mailing list, please e-mail 

kchampaigne@municipalityofkillarney.ca or contact one of the team members noted below.  

Kelly Champaigne 
Project Manager 
Municipality of Killarney 
32 Commissioner Street 
Killarney, ON  P0M 2A0  
Tel: (705) 287-2424 
E-mail: kchampaigne@municipalityofkillarney.ca  

Stephen Ho, M.Eng., P.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
EXP Services Inc 
885 Regent Street, SUITE 3-6A 
Sudbury, ON  P3E 5M4 
Tel: (705) 674-9681 
E-mail: steve.ho@exp.com  
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